
Council Decisions – September 3, 2019 

The following is a list of decisions from Council at their Regular Meeting held September 3, 2019.  If you 

have any questions of would like further explanation, please contact the Clerk at 705-567-9361 #238 or 

email clerk@tkl.ca . 

1. Council accepted the donation of a piece of artwork from Bob Paananan. 

2. Council approved the installation of a mural by the Kirkland Lake Arts Council to be installed in 

the lounge area of Heritage North. 

3. Council approved the 2018 Financial Review and 2019 Budget Booklet; it will be made available 

on the Town’s website and at Town Hall. 

4. Council approved the sole sourcing of a cap for the Fire Department 2/3 ton truck from Weber’s 

Fabrication out of St. Jacobs, Ontario.  This manufacture is used by the Ontario Fire Marshall’s 

Office. 

5. Council approved the request of 100 free passes for the Museum and Complex for the 2019 

Northern College Students. 

6. Council approved Fall Residential Free Tipping Fees at the Kirkland Lake Landfill Site from 

September 23 – 29, 2019. 

7. Council directed Staff to postpone the Community Improvement applications to be considered 

as part of the 2020 Budget Year. 

8. Council voted to offer 2/3 landfill tipping fees for the purpose of revitalizing the former Park 

Lane building at 4 Government Road West for work completed prior to June 30, 2020. 

9. Council passed the following bylaws: 

a. Execute an agreement with CGIS for Land Information Management 

b. Sale of Hilton Lots 

c. Add Crystal Gorman to the Recreation Committee 

d. Allow storage containers at 18 Prospect Avenue 

e. Sale of 1 Brown Avenue and amalgamate with abutting lot 

f. Execute an agreement with Octant Aviation for a cyclical review of the instrument 

procedures at the Kirkland Lake Airport. 

Activities of Council members: 

Councillor Patrick Adams attended the DTSSAB Meeting and cautioned members to be aware of any 

project committees and boards have approved that are based on Class D estimates. 

Mayor Kiely attended the Northern College student orientation and welcome presentation. 
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